
 
19th October 2022 

Newsletter  

Hi everyone, 

The children have had a lovely time in the garden, collecting leaves and making 
pictures. They have also been investigating pumpkins and seeds, finding out 
what makes a pumpkin grow and how acorns grow into trees.  The children have 
been fascinated using magnifying glasses to inspect a little closer. 

Next week is half term and we hope you all have a healthy week. The nursery 
will be closed and we will see you back on Monday 31st October.  

Emma 
(Headteacher) 

TIME TO TALK MEETINGS 

Your child's teacher will be contacting you to arrange a meeting to talk about 
your child's learning and development. We call these meetings "Time to Talk " 
meetings . This is a great opportunity to talk about your child and celebrate 
their progress, and also an opportunity for you to talk through any changes to 
hours or ask questions. We will arrange a time to come to your house and 
share your child's learning journal  with you and your child.  Please speak to 
your child's class teacher if you have any questions about these meetings 

INSET DAYS 
The nursery will be closed on Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th November. 

TESCO COMMUNITY GRANTS 

Do you shop at Tesco in Camborne?  If you do, 
please look out for us on the community grants 
scheme (the blue tokens).  After any purchase you 
can ask for a blue token and vote for us. 

The more votes we get, the more money we will be 
given.  We are hoping to put the money towards 
completing the transformation of our new Stay and 
Play room, which we also use for smaller group  
activities during nursery sessions, as well as for 
breakfast and after school club.  

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=ofsted+outstanding&hl=en&biw=1440&bih=703&gbv=2&tbm=isch&tbnid=j9fdsou4u01jkM:&imgrefurl=http://www.churc.co.uk/ofsted_report&docid=4S3Hx17GsTzIEM&imgurl=http://www.churc.co.uk/images/uploads/file_172.jpg&w=419&h=302&ei=ejwhT6


STAY AND PLAY 

We run a Stay and Play session for children aged 0-3yrs. 

 Tuesday  at 1.15pm to 2.30pm. 

 Thursday at 9.15am to 10.30am. 

£1.50 a session. 

Fun, exploration, singing, outdoors, play, messy activities  
and chat.  Booking essential.  Phone Debbie to book on 
01209 713607.  

FUN ACTIVITIES FOR HALF TERM 

1) Make playdough.  Mix...... 2 cups of flour, 1 cup of salt, 1 tablespoon of oil 
and some water.  Add... paint, glitter, spices, oats to change the texture.  

2) Collect leaves and jump in them. 

3) Look out for spiders webs with dew in the mornings. 

4) Make a den with sofa cushions and a bedsheet. 

5) Join the library. 

CITIZENS ADVICE DROP IN 

If you are struggling with the cost of living and need any advice you can drop 
into a “Camborne Citizens Advice Drop In” session at Camborne Community 
Centre, South Terrace, Camborne, TR148SU. 

Tuesdays 9.30am – 11.00am 

MAKATON 

Tree Outside 



DIARY DATES 

24th to 28th October 2022 
Half term (nursery closed) 

 
Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th November 2022 

INSET days (nursery closed) 

 

Friday 18th November 2022 
Makaton workshop 

 
Tuesday 22nd November 

Woods trip for Carrie and Tamsin’s class 

 
Friday 25th November 2022 

Camborne Lantern Parade 

 

Tuesday 29th November 2022 
Night walk 

 

Monday 12th December 2022 
Christmas Carol Rhyme Time 

 
Tuesday 13th December 2022 

Christmas parties 
 

Wednesday 14th December 
Craft day 

 

 Friday 16th December 2022 
Last day of term—finish at 12.00pm 

 
Wednesday 4th January 2023 

First day back 
 



2022/23 INSET days (nursery closed) 

Monday 14th November 

Tuesday 15th November 

Tuesday 3rd January 


















